
November 26, 2013 

Mr. Ryan Boschetti 
Landman 
Hunt Oil Company 
1900 North Akard Street 
Dallas, Texas 75201-2300 

Re: NMOCD Applications 
Water Well Test Request 
Regina Com 25-2-14-15 #1H 

Dear Mr. Boschetti 
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This letter is to confirm that I have removed my objection to the drilling of the proposed well referenced above, effective 
November 25, 2013. 1 forwarded a letter removing my objection to the State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural 
Resources Department this morning, November 26, 2013 and left a courtesy message to this effect on your voicemail as 
well. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

·f/1~ If l{u-
William N. Roberts 

cc: Florene Davidson, Staff Manager 
State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and 

Natural Resources Department 


